Woolford, Kurt A.

From: Woolford, Kurt A.

Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2020 6:27 AM

To: Adam Findlay; John Koffel; msnider@wangeng.com

Cc: Peter Nevin; Robert O'Donnell; cfarez@wangeng.com; birvin; Stalter, Lisle A,;
'‘BWagner@getipass.com'’; Warner, Mike D.

Subject: Koffel berm stabilization failures

Adam,

Multiple failures have been observed on the Tollway side of the berm. | sent you 2 emails prior to this one (5/5/20 and
5/11/20) asking for a status update on the Geotechnical report. | have not received a response from you or John.

The design was not followed, we have expressed our safety concerns on the stability of the berm, and the failures
continue. | have also received more drainage complaints from the Lucky Lake HOA immediately downstream of failed
berm location. The photo below is a recent failure, photo taken yesterday, 5/26.

Lake County SMC will be escalating your case to the States Attorney’s Office for further legal action to remedy the
violation.

Kurt Woolford
SMC Chief Engineer
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